
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear 
 
The World Food Prize Foundation is honored to host the 2025 Norman E. Borlaug 
International Dialogue, also known as the "Borlaug Dialogue," which will take place October 
21-23, 2025, as part of the World Food Prize Foundation’s annual series of events in Des 
Moines, Iowa, U.S. 
 
The Borlaug Dialogue annually brings together individuals from more than 65 countries to 
address cutting-edge issues related to global food security and nutrition. Global scientists, 
agribusiness leaders, food systems experts, educators and students will join the 2025 Borlaug 
Dialogue to discuss transformative solutions to achieve a sustainable, equitable and 
nourishing food system.  
 
Featuring keynote speakers, breakout sessions, side events, meals, receptions and countless 
opportunities for networking, the 2024 Borlaug Dialogue gathered over 1,500 attendees, 
representing 500 organizations and 67 countries. An even greater and more robust 
attendance is expected for the 2025 Borlaug Dialogue while features. For more information 
regarding the event, please visit the World Food Prize Foundation Website. 
 
Registrants of the event understand that they are responsible for any transportation and 
hotel accommodations when arriving to and departing from Des Moines. For those obtaining 
Visas, it is pertinent that they abide by all U.S. Visa requirements, including appropriate 
departure from the U.S.  
 
We are looking forward to welcoming an international audience of food security and 
agricultural leaders in Des Moines this October.  
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Mashal Husain 
President  
World Food Prize Foundation 

https://www.worldfoodprize.org/index.cfm?nodeID=96805&audienceID=1
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